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 April 17, 2024 
 

Joe Susca 
Senior Management Analyst 
City of Culver City 
9770 Culver Boulevard 
Culver City, CA 90232 
 
Dear Joe Susca: 
 
This letter acknowledges receipt of City of Culver City and Culver City Unified School District 
Multi-Jurisdictional Hazard Mitigation Plan 2024 on April 11, 2024 through the California 
Governor’s Office of Emergency Services for review.   
 
The Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) will conduct a detailed review of the plan 
in accordance with the Code of Federal Regulations, Title 44, Part 201, Section 6 (44 CFR 
201.6) for local hazard mitigation plans and will provide feedback upon completion of the 
review. FEMA’s review will be complete within 45 days of receipt of the plan, whenever 
possible.   
  
If you have any questions regarding the planning or review processes, please contact the FEMA 
Region 9 Hazard Mitigation Planning Team at fema-r9-mitigation-planning@fema.dhs.gov.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
       
 
 
Alison Kearns 
Planning and Implementation Branch Chief 
Mitigation Division 
FEMA Region 9 

 
 
 
 
cc:   Robyn Fennig, State Hazard Mitigation Officer, California Governor’s Office of 

Emergency Services  
Victoria LaMar-Haas, Hazard Mitigation Planning Chief, California Governor’s Office of 
Emergency Services 
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